
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASH! GTON 

March 4, 1976 

Dear Bob: 

It was good of you to join me for breakfast 
last Friday. I enjoyed talking over "old 
times" and reliving some of the past campaigns. 

I especially appreciated receiving the en-
dorsement of my candidacy from you and your 
colleagues . This means a great deal to me 
personally and is a real shot in the arm for 
my efforts in obtaining the nomination at 
the Convention and winning in November. 

Your continued advice and support are most 
welcome and I would be pleased to hear any 
of your thoughts, suggestions or comments 
as the campaign moves along. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Bob 
Watergate South 
700 New Hampshire 
Washington, D.C. 

Dole 

Avenue, NW. 
20037 
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